From: Craig Mauldin

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: April 18, 2016

Subject: FCC File No. 0273-EX-PL-2016

Message:

Mr. Ghaffari, please exclude the following frequency bands from FCC application file# 0273-EX-PL-2016.
2310 - 2320 MHz

2320 - 2345 MHz

2345 - 2390 MHz

Raytheon would like to keep processing the following S-Band frequency.

2200 - 2309 MHz
2391 - 2500 MHz

Thanks
Craig D Mauldin



